
In 1960’s, an unknown person cast up reproductions of keys for a number of small or 

relatively unknown railroads, including the RR&G.  Slightly smaller and thicker than an

original key, these used to show up commonly in flea markets all over Texas and Louisiana

but have become quite uncommon in recent years.  
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